
Rotterdam, 21.10.2021

Storm

Dear Customer,

Due to the storm last night, deep sea terminals in Rotterdam had to partially shut down. Since 11:00hrs all are back in 
operations but have considerable backlog to work on.

Due to the terminal closures, our trains were not or only partially dispatched last night and are still standing in 
Rotterdam. This results in cancellations and delayed arrivals/departures.

Please be aware that we are doing our utmost to minimize the impact on your cargo and ask for your understanding in 
this case is “force majeure”.

In case you have questions to specific containers/bookings please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service 
directly.

Sorry for any possible inconvenience caused by the weather situation.

With kind regards 

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


